
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

11.06.24 

 
 
Dear Parent /Carer 
  
Following the successful consultation for the opening of Woodland View Early Years 
Assessment resource, I’m pleased to inform parents that the centre is almost 
complete. 
 
The entrance and pathway to the centre will be from Hague Avenue. 
 
Parents may have noticed this building work and the new fence around the 
woodland. 
 
Monkwood Primary School will still have access to the field and woodland area. 
 
Currently, the Hague Avenue entrance is closed for pupils to the main school.  
 
This will remain the case but will be reviewed in the new school year once the 
building work is complete and the centre is up and running.  
 
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Bonnington 


